
ASHBEL WOODWARD MUSEUM 

BOARD of DIRECTORS 
387 Rt 32 Franklin, CT 06254 

“The town of Franklin is an equal opportunity provider and employer” 

 
 

June 24, 2020 

There is no urgent business currently before the Ashbel 
Woodward Museum Board of Directors. The museum is 
still closed due to the coronavirus pandemic. Not all 
museum board members can easily participate in a 
remote meeting held online or on the telephone.  
 

Because of those three reasons, the regular scheduled 
quarterly meeting of the Ashbel Woodward Board of 
Directors scheduled for Monday July 13, 2020 has been 
cancelled.  
 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday Oct 
13th, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Ashbel Woodward 
Museum, and the clerk will post an agenda closer to that 
date, with the understanding that this meeting may also be 
cancelled depending on circumstances at that time.  
 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

 

Judi Novosad 

Board Secretary 

 


